From: Lee Crandell [mailto:lcrandell@lakeviewchamber.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 01, 2018 10:16 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Gift Disclosure

Hi Steve,

Please be advised that the Lakeview Chamber of Commerce, sole service provider for Special Service Area 27 (SSA 27), received a donation through the Cubs Ticket Grant program of tickets to the April 30 Chicago Cubs game, which were utilized for a team-building activity for the organization's leadership. The SSA 27 Commissioners and Lakeview Chamber staff listed below accepted tickets to participate in the activity. The cash value of each ticket was estimated at $16. Based on advice from Board of Ethics staff, it is our understanding that the tickets were considered an allowable gift requiring disclosure.

SSA 27 Commissioners:

· Matt Lederer

· Terese McDonald

· Amy Novotny

· Erin Schwartz

· Charles Stewart

Staff:
· Lee Crandell

· Dillon Goodson

· Carisa Marconet

· Kimberly Morris

Please reply to confirm receipt of this disclosure and let me know if you require any additional information.
Thanks,
Lee


Lee Crandell
Executive Director
Lakeview Chamber of Commerce

